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If it weren't for mail in voting I could not have voted. My job has taken me out of the 

country at critical times. My name is on the voting roles. There is NO reason to limit 

legally registered people from voting however they can, especially when the people 

who will be most affected are blue collar folks who can't get off work. I oppose SB 

210, it does not help any but those who already have power. It's punching down. Why 

must we keep doing this? 


